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Randwick City Council

a sense of community

Precinct resolution

PRECINCT: Coogee Precinct EMAIL: Coogeeprecinct2034@gmail.com
MEETING 20 May 2024 FILE: F2004/08046
DATE:

ACTIONED TO: Joe Ingegneri, Manager Technical Services

RESOLUTION 11/24
NUMBER:

Resolution:

Resolution 11/24: RCC to advise if there is a maintenance schedule for clearing of stormwater drains as
regular flooding occurs after heavy rain particularly in the area of Bream St bound by Mount and Brook
Streets.

Council response:

Randwick City Council’s Drainage Engineer has carried out an inspection of the stormwater pits on Bream
Street. No significant blockage was identified at the time of inspection.

Throughout 2024, Randwick City Council has experienced numerous significant rain events which have
exceeded the capacity of the underground stormwater drainage system throughout the Local Government
Area (LGA). In circumstances where this occurs, it is important that the excess water is stored within the
road reserve to act as temporary storage which will be drained following the storm. This can often be
misinterpreted as pipe blockage.

Randwick City Council’s maintenance program allows for each pit to be inspected, and for works to be
actioned (if required). We aim to do this once annually. In addition to this, Council’s Road Services team
respond to service requests which are raised at the request of residents.

Should residents notice a significant buildup of leaf litter or debris around the pits, please notify Council’s
customer service team who will raise a service request to be actioned.

Council contact

Jake Irvine

Coordinator Engineering Service
01 July 2024
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Randwick City Council

a sense of community

Precinct resolution

PRECINCT: Coogee Precinct EMAIL:
MEETING 20 May 2024 FILE:
DATE:

ACTIONED TO: Todd Clarke, Director City Services

RESOLUTION 12/24
NUMBER:

Coogeeprecinct2034@gmail.com

F2004/08046

Resolution:

Resolution 12/24: The Coogee Precinct requests the need for RCC to show more transparency regarding
the scope of work proposed to be undertaken in the development of Burrows Park.

Council response:

Director City Services has attended two (2) Clovelly Precinct meetings on the matter. Furthermore,
Clovelly Precinct resolutions recently received are being responded in detail.

Council contact

Todd Clarke

Director City Services
27 May 2024
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